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Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Catalogue of
the Massachusetts Agricultural College, Vol. 2: 1912-1913;
Fiftieth Annual Report History. The Massachusetts Agricultural
College was among the first of those organized under the
national land grant act of 1862. This act granted public lands
to the several States and Territories, the funds realized from
the sale of which should be used to establish colleges of
agriculture and mechanic arts; the bill was framed by the late
Senator Justin Smith Morrill of Vermont. The Legislature of
Massachusetts has granted money for the erection of nearly all
the buildings now on the grounds, and makes annual
appropriations for the maintenance of the college. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of
rare and classic books. Find more at This book is a
reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books
uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an
imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page,
may be replicated in our edition. We...
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